HEALTHY RETURN TO SAILING

The Healthy Sail Panel, a group of globally recognized experts,
has concluded cruising can be safer in the current health environment
with a robust set of science-backed protocols. Through research and

their relevant experience in various disciplines including public health,
infectious diseases, biosecurity and marine operations, the panelists
have identified more than 70 recommendations across five focus areas.
The panel was assembled by Royal Caribbean Group and
Norwegian Cruise Line Holdings Ltd., along with co-chairs
Governor Mike Leavitt and Dr. Scott Gottlieb.
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DID YOU KNOW? These recommendations are
freely available to all cruise lines and even other industries.
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@ Royal Caribbean Group NORWEGIAN CRUISE LINE
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